
January 17th, 1927.

A. D. MacTier, Esq 
Viee-President, Canadian Pacific Railway,
Montreal, Que.

• i

Dear Mr. KacTier:-
■ith reference to Hamilton, I 

letter of which Ithink I should forward to you a
am in receipt today. The writer is Dean Barton, 

of the Faculty of Agriculture at Macdonald
and ia our Professor of Animal Husbandry.Dean 

College,
You will note that he regards 

Mr. Hamilton as qualified to give an opinion, hut 
states that his experience with large farm enter­
prises is limited. Personally I only know Mr. 
Hamilton as a satisfactory junior member of the 
Staff.

Tith all good wishes, I am,

Yours faithfully.

Principal.


